

Mickey Dixon
Chair of Governors
Llangewydd Junior School
Llangewydd Road
Bridgend
CF31 4JT

02/05/2025

**Dear Mickey Dixon** 

## **Llangewydd Junior School**

## Schools requiring Estyn review following Section 28 inspection

As you know, we recently worked with Bridgend County Borough Council to review the progress the school has made since the core inspection.

## Outcome of the review

Llangewydd Junior School is judged to have made appropriate progress in respect of the key issues for action, and in developing the capacity to continue to bring about improvements. We will now remove the school from the list of schools requiring Estyn review. There will be no further monitoring activity in relation to this inspection.

A letter confirming the outcome of the review will be published on our website on 09/05/2025. We share this information with you in confidence. You will be aware that until the letter is published, any information about Estyn's decisions should remain confidential to the school.

I am copying this letter to Krista Green, the headteacher, to Mr Lindsay Harvey, the Corporate Director - Education and Family Support for Bridgend County Borough Council.

Estyn, Llys Angor, Heol Keen, Caerdydd, CF24 5JW Ffôn: 02920 446446 ymholiadau@estyn.llyw.cymru www.estyn.llyw.cymru

Mae Estyn yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg a Saesneg. Bydd gohebiaeth 'a dderbynnir yn y naill iaith neu'r llall yn cael yr un flaenoriaeth.

Estyn, Anchor Court, Keen Road, Cardiff, CF24 5JW Telephone: 02920 446446 enquiries@estyn.gov.wales www.estyn.gov.wales

Estyn welcomes correspondence in both English and Welsh.

Correspondence received in either language will be given equal priority.



Yours sincerely

**Liz Miles** 

**Assistant Director** 

LMiles.

cc the headteacher cc the Chief Education Officer